SHAMROCK SHOUT OUT

10 - Fire Safety Day KDG. 1st & 6th Gr.
17-18 - Parent/Teacher Conferences
13 - End of 1st Grading Period

17 - John Glenn School Board mtg. 7p
18 -

19 - NLES Picture Retake Day

20-23 - Fall Break — No School

24 - Title 1 Family Night

24 - Report Cards emailed

24-27 - Red Ribbon Week

Transportation Changes We ask that you CALL the
office with any transportation changes (bus, car
rider etc.) by 1:30 PM. Emails to teachers and
office staff are convenient but not always reliable
when staff may be absent or not able to check
their emails immediately.

School Safety Measures We are blessed to have
Officer Eric Kelly in the building as our School
Resource Officer (SRO). His visibility helps build
strong public relations between the students, staff
and community. Officer Kelly works closely with
the NLES School Safety Crisis Team training and
recommending safety measures for crisis
situations with our staff.

Grades K-6 - Oct. 17 & 18, 3:15-7:15 pm

BREAKFAST and LUNCH

Sports physicals are required prior

to first scheduled practice which is planned around

the week of Oct. 24th Boys’ Basketball practices will

begin on Oct. 24 after school from 3:00-4:30.

wear orange to
promote kindness, inclusion, and prevention of
bullying!

RED RIBBON WEEK DRESS UP DAYS

Theme: BE Kind to your Mind, Live Drug Free!
Oct. 24 Pajama day

Oct. 25 Neon Day

Oct. 26 Mismatch Day

Oct. 27 Crazy Sock Day

Tis the season for sharing, kindness
and caring for others! Our North Liberty Student
Council members will hold the 20th annual
community-wide Food Drive from November 1
through Friday, November 17th. Please send in your
food donations any day of the week. No glass items
please. Donations may be given to homeroom
teachers or they may be placed in the collection boxes
under the Student Council sign by the front office.
Please help us make this the best food drive so far.
Thank you for helping our school make a difference in
our community. Contact the Student Council sponsor,
Mrs. Batton, with questions.

SJCPL NL Oct

This is the last big
fundraiser for the American Legion Post Food Basket
Project. Annual Spaghetti Dinner and Halloween
Party Saturday, October 28, 2023.

will be held on
November 10, at 1pm. If you have a veteran you
would like to honor, please return this form to the
office. Forms are also available in the office.

Friday, November 3,
at 6:15pm. The concession stand will be open for
business, or bring your own snacks. Click here for
more details!

A GREAT PLACE TO LEARN, TEACH, LEAD AND SUCCEED


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BNvhV0HjJlB3f04zIxTVB_2y-8CgRHiU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BVCliH7j4ATU7iAbuBnh9NbnjBuV_GUB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19xrSHi5hAp3KYaCtepJ-zJWp5yeY-WO3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vgKjhwKivtgomNbAhfUN-0Qvgx92SzAc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wSyV8hsDnfc7Cqcm_1i5BFGfOwhlrN6U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wSyV8hsDnfc7Cqcm_1i5BFGfOwhlrN6U/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Xqnap6umjg9fEYdzoitpkLORG9jvWlLz/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=103039874926644004715&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B9d8Hh5YMfEg1F8DkEEb1l0w1VmUA5lM/view?usp=sharing

